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The MICC Family Association Meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm by Linda Rundle, FA President.  Due to the ongoing Covid issues, the entire Homecoming Week was being held virtually and the meeting conducted via Zoom.
Linda presented info regarding what the Family Association is and how it supports MICC staff and students.
There were no Secretary’s minutes available – these will be posted later to the Homecoming Website.
Treasurer’s report was given.  Recent expenditures included a $500 donation to purchase a swing for the garden area in memory of Julia Smith, a faculty member that passed way this summer.  
Graduation has been moved to October.  The FA has purchased personalized key chains for each graduate and we will also be purchasing a Target gift card for each one, to be given to them at graduation.
Linda announced that there would be elections in the Spring for President, VP-College, VP-Community, Secretary, Treasurer and 1 FA Board Rep to the MICC Board of Directors.  If you are interested in learning more about any of these positions, please contact Linda.
Linda presented a “Call for Involvement” and discussed ways to support MICC, including Gala Plans, Donations to the Family Association, etc.  She also reminded family members of the Virtual Homecoming Website, the FA Facebook Group and the FA Resource Guide.
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:10 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,
Linda Rundle
President/Acting Secretary
